
TRAFFIC IMPACTS
Northbound Van Buren Boulevard 
Intermittent lane closure planned between 
Jurupa Connector Road and Rutile Street. 
Monday, Jan. 22 through Friday, Jan. 26  
9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Expect delays 

Rutile Street east of Van Buren Boulevard 
Road/intersection closure continues through 
February 2. This closure is extended for 
UPRR to complete work in the intersection. 

Felspar Street at Jurupa Road 
The lane closure on Felspar Street 
will continue through January. 
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Intermittent lane closures planned on northbound Van Buren Blvd. 
on Monday, Jan. 22 through Friday, Jan. 26.  
The Rutile St. closure at Van Buren Blvd. is extended through Friday, Feb. 2.
All planned operations are weather permitting and may change due to field conditions.
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Crews continue work on intersection improvements including constructing 
the median, curb and gutter, at Rutile Street and Van Buren Boulevard.

Work continues on the underground concrete storm drainage system on 
Felspar Street. One traffic lane is open in each direction. 


